
Northwood Financial Update for February 2020 

January Monthly Budget:   $12,032 

January Offering (1 week):    $ 2,484 

January Designated Gifts  
$ 155  

     Great Commission: $155   

Northwood Alliance Church 

580 C Street,  Blaine, WA  98230  —  Phone: (360) 332-8610       

Interim Pastor, Ken Crandall —  northwoodalliancepastor@gmail.com 

Secretary, Chris Olason —  northwoodchurchoffice@gmail.com  

Music Ministry-Keith Sanborn 

 

www.northwoodalliancechurch.org 

ART CREDITS:  
Front Page:  I am the way the truth and the life slideshare.net 

After Service Fellowship Time 

Starting next Sunday, we're going to try something a 

little different with our after service fellowship time. 

Beverages will continue to be on the serving counter 

but we'll serve the snacks on a small table in the foyer. 

We'd like to add more variety to our snacks, we'll still 

serve cookies, but hope to add some healthier options like small  

sandwiches, fruit, veggies and dip, chips and salsa, etc. Please feel free  

to bring something to share if you'd like (we currently have plenty of 

cookies). We will have small plates available but request finger foods 

only. This is not meant to be a meal, just a wider variety of goodies  

and hopefully some healthier options. We'll try this for a few weeks  

and welcome your comments.  

 

March Altar Flowers 

“If you have a special occasion or celebration you’d like 

to honor with altar flowers in March, please contact 

Andy Carr to let her know what day you would like to 

contribute flowers.   

There are five Sundays in March:  1, 8, 15, 22, and 29.”  
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Blaine, Washington 

 

 

 

Trust into Me 



February 9, 2020 

Northwood Alliance Church 

He who has an ear, let him hear what the Spirit 

says to the churches 

                                                                 Revelation 2:7a 

 Call to Worship, Lord’s Prayer and Apostles Creed 
 

 Songs of Worship & Praise 
 

 Announcements and Community Prayer 
 

 Collection of Offering 
 

 Scripture Reading:  Psalm 139:1-6, 23-24 
 

 Message: Ken Crandall, Trusting Into Jesus  based on John 14:1-6  
 

 Doxology 
 

 Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP... 

TODAY... 

Children’s and Teen Sunday School  Children, ages 4-12, meet 

upstairs with Rayna Gibson and Michelle Loewen.  Middle 

and High School students will meet with Victoria Borja. 
 

Elders will meet in the library with Pastor Ken following the  

service today. A light lunch will be provided. 

Ken’s message next week, God With Us based on John 14:7-11. 
 

Governing Board Meeting with Ken after church. A light lunch 

will be served. Please let Chris know if you are not able to 

attend. 
 

Adult Sunday School begins at 9:00 a.m. A study of the Minor  

Prophets led by Victoria Borja and Bernadette Davidson. 

NEXT SUNDAY...  

This Week: 

 Wednesday: Men’s Bible Study meets in the library at 7:30 a.m.  
 

 Friday:  Ladies Bible Study at Kay Dee’s home, 9:15-10:45 a.m. 

The ladies are beginning a new study from the book,  

The Quest by Beth Moore. 
 

Other Groups: 

 Friday:  Bible Study with JoAn Newby, Sr. Center, 10 a.m. 

 Sunday Evening:  Bible Study with Craig Stellpflug, 6:30 

p.m. online at www.youtube.com/craigstell and on 

Facebook Live at 6:30 p.m.  every Sunday night.      
 

Coming Up: 
 

 Wednesday, March 4
th
:  Community Meal 

 Sunday, March 15
th
, 2:00 p.m

.
:   “A Sweet Ending to a New 

Beginning”  retirement celebration for Charles and Margaret.  

PRAY THE WORD FOR YOUR CHURCH 

The Transition team members have begun a month of prayer 

for the church. The prayer book (Pray the Word for Your 

Church) that helps guide their daily prayer through the week 

is available to all who would like to be praying along with 

them. The books cost $10.00 each, but are available on the 

back table for whatever donation you can afford.  

 

KEN’S CONTACT INFORMATION... 

Ken can be contacted by phone or text at (425) 422-4352.  

His email address is northwoodalliancepastor@gmail.com 

The best times to reach Ken by phone are 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 

a.m. or  7:00-9:00 p.m.   Please leave a voice mail with your 

name and number and he will return your call when he’s 

available. 
 

If you’d like to schedule a meeting with Ken on Sundays 

when he’s in Blaine, please see Chris to arrange a time. 

http://www.youtube.com/craigstell

